
Ken Lindeman – Kathy and I have been residents of Esperanza Estates since 2014.   We became full time 

residents July 2018 when we sold our home in Colorado.  During our time in Colorado, I served on the 

HOA board for 10 years as secretary/treasurer; Road committee board for 8 years and the Water 

committee board for 9 years.  I have served as secretary of the HOA Board these past four years.  Having 

completed my first three-year term, I have the privilege of running again this year.  I really feel obligated 

to serve a community that gives freely of friendship and generosity.  I have never been part of a 

community that volunteers so liberally to make an exciting environment for everyone in the 

neighborhood.  Esperanza Estates does this.  I would like to continue as a volunteer on the HOA Board 

with your votes.  My ambition is to continue to work at making this community an exciting and friendly 

place to live while retaining the structure of our environment. 

 

 


